
Resignation Letter. 

Tom Reintjes, 

Chairman, Western Cass Fire Protection District 

To the the Board of Directors of the Western Cass Fire Protection District, please accept this letter as my 
notice of resignation to be effective at the close of business, January 20, 2021. i am well aware that by 
not having Missouri's mandatory training for fire board members, I am presently hindering the District 
from being qualified to apply for any available grant money, or to receive aid from FEMA due to a 
natural disaster. My regular work schedule, not being compatible with the State's training schedule, is 
the reason for my lack in this area. During my time on the board in the last few years, improvements 
have been made that will benefit future boards and the community, and I am confident that we are 
leaving the district better than we found it. I wish the present, and future boards all the best. 

Tom Reintjes. 


